
Dear Sir/Madam, 

On January 7th 2025, at 2:00 PM, the deadline for submitting candidates for the elections to 
the Scientific Discipline Council of Archaeology passed. 

In the group of other academic teachers (3 seats to be filled), the following candidates were 
nominated: 

dr Dariusz Błaszczyk 
dr Paweł Lech 
dr Martin Lemke 
dr Robert Mahler 
dr Krzysztof Narloch 
dr Michał Starski 
dr Maciej Wyżgoł 
 

Candidates are required to provide consent to run in elections and declarations that they meet 
the requirements (in accordance with § 51 of the UW Statute). Forms are attached. 
Documents should be delivered to Dean’s Office of the Faculty of Archaeology, University of 
Warsaw, to Ms Beata Goljasz by January 8, 2025, 10 a.m.. It is also possible to send these 
documents with an electronic or trusted signature to s.rzepka@uw.edu.pl (also by January 8, 
2025, 10:00 a.m.). Failure to deliver these documents on time will result in removal from the 
candidate list. 

 

The following persons have agreed to serve on the Returning Committee: 

dr Mariusz Drzewiecki 
dr Anna Gręzak 
dr Elżbieta Jaskulska 
 

Voting will take place from 8 to 10 January 2025 via the Ankieter system. Details are 
provided in the attached election notice. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr hab. Sławomir Rzepka 

FEC FA UW 

 


